To: LABORATORI ARCHA SRL

Via di Tegulaia 10/A Pisa, 56121
Amsterdam, 17 June 2020

Dear Antonio Cecchi,

Confirmation of Provisional Laboratory Acceptance Status for ZDHC Gateway —
Wastewater Module

We are delighted to confirm that Stichting ZDHC Foundation (ZDHC) has granted
each of the laboratories listed in Appendix/Exhibit A provisional acceptance for
wastewater and sludge analysis in connection with the ZDHC Gateway — Wastewater
Module. The grant of this status follows a review by us of a number of laboratories
owned and/or operated by your organisation according to the ZDHC Provisional
Laboratory Acceptance Process. Laboratory status is granted exclusively for the
purposes of submitting data to the ZDHC Gateway — Wastewater Module.

The accepted status for each laboratory is effective from 17 June 2020 and is valid
for one (1) year subject to the conditions described in the following pages and any
applicable corrective actions identified in Appendix/Exhibit A.

Please confirm receipt of this letter by signing and returning to us the
Acknowledgement of Receipt contained in Appendix/Exhibit D at the end of this letter.

Congratulations and we look forward continuing working with you collaboratively!
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Frank Michel
Executive Director

Scott Echols
Programme Director



